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LOVELAND GOLF ADVISORY BOARD 

MINUTES 

10/22/14 

Parks and Recreation Conference Room 

 

 

PRESENT: Julie Nelson, Robert Walkowicz, Jerry Weitzel, Jim Corlett, Jan Wall, Tom 

O’Gorman, Hope Chrisman, Charlie Dyer, Jim Whitenight, Joe Lopo 

ABSENT:   

STAFF:  Steve Southard, Andrea Sheldon 

COUNCIL: Absent 

 

Notice of meeting posted. 

 

Chair Robert Walkowicz called the regular meeting of the Loveland Golf Advisory Board to 

order Wednesday, October 22, 2014 at 5:15 pm. 

 

Minutes Corrections to the 09/24/14 minutes: Jim Corlett was present, 

minutes note arrival at 5:15 p.m.  With corrections so noted, 

minutes passed with unanimous approval 

Citizen Comments None 

 

NON-ACTION/INFORMATION ITEMS 

Cattail Creek Driving Range 

Update 

Steve Southard updated the Board on the new practice targets 

and range games added to the Cattail Creek golf course. Games 

include Lob Wall, Tic Tac Toe, skee ball and big buckets. 

DISCUSSION/ACTION ITEMS  

Review of 2014 Policy and 

Procedures for 2015. 

2014 Policy and Procedures were reviewed.  Specific attention 

was given to the following for changes in 2015: 

 Junior cart fee: change to 15 & under, ½ adult single 

rider rate when accompanied by adult 

 Junior golf rate: Change CCGC rate to be applied Mon-

Friday and Sat/Sunday after 1 pm; consider applying to 

Olde Course as a trial 

 

 2015 Policy and Procedures were approved unanimously,  

 

REPORTS/CORRESPONDENCE  

Financial Report Andrea Sheldon distributed the year to date financial report. 

Rounds and revenues are tracking above 2013 as of August. 
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Golf Operations Manager Steve reported that this fall, the OCAL maintenance crew will be 

working to eliminate the trench between 5 and 9 fairway that 

was left from installing the irrigation system in 2000. OCAL, 

LPGA Kim Stiner was named Professional of Year for our 

region. 

BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS Charlie Dyer: Play time signs should say 1 ½ hour instead of 90 

minutes. Great job at controlling geese on OCAL 

Joe Lopo: Really like improvements to 5 & 9 

Jim Corlett: Person setting flag locations at OCAL is not doing a 

good job 

Tom O’Gorman: Flag placement during Ryder’s cup at MBGC 

very difficult 

Hope Chrisman: Courses in great shape 

Julie Nelson: The signs on the bathrooms that say “temporary 

water” are really faded and look bad; greens are really fast; 

bench on #4 is behind pine trees 

 

  

 

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

/S/ Robert Walkowicz, Chair 


